
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Minutes of the 11th of May 2010 Meeting 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 2:00 p.m. at the City of Fairfax Property Yard. 
 
Present were Dirk Brouwer, Secretary; Ron Cross, Chairman; John Harold, Vice-Chairman; Kevin 
Linehan, General Registrar; voting machine custodians and Matt Stoeckel, Chairman of the City 
Republican Party.  
 
Voting machines were successfully tested for the June 8, 2010 Republican Primary. Mr. Stoeckel 
departed. 
 
The Statement of Results Form to be used in the above election was reviewed. Columns for under 
votes will be added. 
 
The Security Incident Report for the May General Election was reviewed.  A modification to the form 
to allow more space for answers will be made. 
 
The possible violation of campaign requirements set forth in the Code of Virginia by City Council 
candidate, Gerald O’Dell, was reviewed.  Additional information on other potential violations will be 
gathered before further action is taken. 

 
The following new Deputy Registrars to serve without pay were approved: 
 

-  Maureen Keck 
-  Jackie Ball 

 
Five Officers of Election for precincts one thru six will be appointed to serve in the June 8, 2010 
Republican Primary Election.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:30 p.m. 
 
 
_______________________ 
Dirk Brouwer 
Secretary   
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